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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
NEGROS ISLAND REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 185 s. 2025

POSTPONEMENT OF TRAINING OF COACHES AND MENTORS FOR
SCHOOL HEAD ONBOARDING PROGRAM (SHOP) BATCH 1

To: OIC-Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1 Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 136, s. 2025 titled TRAINING OF
COACHES AND MENTORS FOR SCHOOL HEAD ONBOARDING PROGRAM (SHOP))
BATCH 1, this Office announces the postponement of the activity originally scheduled
for July 28-August 1, 2025. It is rescheduled to August 25-29, 2025.

2. All other provisions stipulated in the said Memorandum remain in effect.
3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.
Mﬂ?UYTICO EdD, CESO III
Regional Director

Encl: As stated

Reference: DM-OULS-2025-003 and Advisory
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

PERFORMANCE PROGRAMS ORIENTATION

JMCD/HRDD-RM- POSTPONMENT OF ARAL PROGRAM ORIENTATION AND WORKSHOP FOR SDS AND ASDS
042/July 25, 2025
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Republika'r'mg Pilipinas
Department of Education
OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR LEARNING SYSTEMS

23 July 2025

ADVISORY
Training of Coaches and Mentors for SHOP (Batch 1)
NEAP Baguio, Teachers Camp
28 July - 1 August 2025

1. This refers to DM-OUHROD-2025 with the subject STEPPING INTO
SCHOOL LEADERSHIP: AN ONBOARDING PROGRAM FOR NEW SCHOOL
HEADS dated 20 June 2025.

2. Due to the onslaught of inclement weather conditions and to ensure the
safety of participants, the Training of Coaches and Mentors for the School
Head Onboarding Program (Batch 1) is hereby moved to August 25-29,
2025.

3. Other additional details, including the meal schedule, matrix of activities,
and online meeting with Resource Persons, will be issued through a separate
advisory.

4. Further, the conduct of the Training of Coaches and Mentors for the
School Head Onboarding Program (Batches 2 & 3) are postponed until
further notice.

5. Should you have further clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact Ms.
Julie Lyka Ignao, Program Development Officer II of NEAP PDD through
email at julie.ignao@deped.gov.ph/ neap.pdd@deped.gov.ph or Viber
09975670093.
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